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Hi  I dont think  overriding 15 important environmental, heritage and planning laws, all to fast-track 
Olympic developments, including TWO stadiums in Victoria Park / Barrambin is a great idea and 
should not be done.  This legislation, known as the POLA Bill, attempts to silence community voices 
and set a dangerous precedent for how major developments are pushed through in 
Queensland.  Its the wrong approach at the wrong place not only breaking laws but also going 
against IOC's recommendation to use / upgrade  existing facilities, political promises, cost and 
impact.  Building major event infrastructure next to a major Hospital seems just soo wrong. Have 
you seen the mayhem that breaks lose when a major event is held at Suncorp?  The traffic jams, 
the noise...  and the committee thinks unleashing that next to Brisbane's biggest hospital is a good 
idea?  The Building noise and traffic will affect the Hospital for years and years, the blasting, rock 
crushing, the dust, the trucks bringing in materials and caring fill out.   Please don't put your name 
against a initiative that will have such an non reversible, negative impact to society in general and 
the vulnerable specifically.  There are better alternatives with less negative impacts out 
there.  Thanks
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